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Date: December 2022        Marketing Bulletin M22.22 
   

To: All Gamewell-FCI Distributors       

 

 

Product Announcement: Discontinuation of Limited Models of Conventional FACPs 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Due to component obsolescence, Honeywell will soon no longer be able to build and ship the conventional fire alarm 

control panels (FACPs) listed in the table below. Existing orders for these FACPs will continue to be processed while 

new orders for these models will be fulfilled while supplies last on a first-come, first serve basis.  Recommended 

replacements are outlined below.  These replacements can only be purchased at Honeywell-authorized wholesale 

distributors and cannot be purchased directly from Honeywell.  

 

MODEL NO. DESCRIPTION 
RECOMMENDED 
REPLACEMENTS 

GF506D RELEASING FACP; DELUGE FIRE-LITE MRP-2001 

GF506R RELEASING FACP; AGENT FIRE-LITE MRP-2002 

GWF402 CONVENTIONAL FACP; 2 ZONE FIRE-LITE MS-2-L8 

GWF404 CONVENTIONAL FACP; 4 ZONE FIRE-LITE MS-4 

GF505 CONVENTIONAL FACP; 5 ZONE FIRE-LITE MS-5UD-3 

GWF410 CONVENTIONAL FACP; 10 ZONE FIRE-LITE MS-10UD-7 

052090GA REPLACEMENT BOARD   

GF510 CONVENTIONAL FACP; 10 ZONE FIRE-LITE MS-10UD-7 

 

Existing orders for these FACPs will continue to be processed. New orders for these models will be fulfilled while 

supplies last.  However, the GWF410 FACP and replacement board (052090GA) are no longer available and current 

orders residing in backlog will be canceled. 

 

Honeywell will continue to offer product support for these discontinued models, including repairs, if necessary, under 

the standard Gamewell-FCI warranty policy. 

 

We appreciate your business and continued support of Gamewell-FCI products and apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause. 
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Recommended Replacement FACP Overview: 

 

The Fire-Lite MS-2-L8 and Fire-Lite MS-4 are two and four-zone conventional FACPs, respectively. Both models 

provide reliable fire signaling protection for small-sized buildings and are compatible with conventional input devices 

such as two and four-wire detectors, pull stations, waterflow devices, tamper switches, and other normally open 

contact devices. 

 

The Fire-Lite MS-5UD-3 and Fire-Lite MS-10UD-7 are five and ten-zone conventional FACPs, respectively. Both 

models provide reliable fire signaling protection for small- to medium-sized buildings and include a built-in 

communicator for central station service and remote upload/download.  Both models are also compatible with 

conventional input devices such as two and four-wire detectors, pull stations, waterflow devices, tamper switches, and 

other normally open contact devices.  


